Minutes 5/24/2005

First off, we decided that this would be the last meeting of the year! oh sadness.  and more sad news, it looks like there is no time for a potluck at the end of this year! this makes me so super sad. But we will be having a last get together that I think everyone should come to.  Next Friday, June 3rd, at 10:30pm in Ormsby Hall's Lounge, we will having a roor beer float night.  This includes icecream and soy icecream with lots of rootbeer, popcorn, and a movie of some kind.    Whatever we want to watch. Please bring your own cups and spoons.  So I hope you can make it.  No monies required! 

And the last line of business, there is movie this friday that will be shown, you know which one, "Peaceable Kingdom", at 9:30pm in the Wriston Auditorium.  Please come if you can and tell everyone about it, seriously. It's only aboot an hour and I think it will be super interesting. 

Well, I will send out a reminder next week about the root beer float smash and I hope everyone has an awesome rest of the year!!!!

